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Government	of	Yukon	invites	feedback	on	changes	to	student	assessment	in	schools

The	Government	of	Yukon	is	changing	how	schools	assess	and	report	on	student	progress	and	wants	feedback	on	the
proposed	changes	from	students,	teachers,	parents	and	community	members.

The	proposed	changes	are	based	on	research	and	recommendations	from	the	Yukon	Education	Assessment	Committee,	a
group	of	40	Yukon	educators,	including	representation	from	Yukon	First	Nations	and	School	Councils.	The	changes	to
assessment	are	designed	to	align	with	previously	announced	curriculum	changes	for	Kindergarten	to	Grade	9	starting	in
September	2017.

An	online	survey	is	now	posted	to	the	Yukon	Department	of	Education	website.	The	survey	gives	the	public	the	opportunity
to	share	opinions	on	how	schools	should	assess	and	report	on	learning,	as	well	as	on	how	teachers	communicate	with
families	about	student	progress.

Proposed	changes	to	assessment	include	giving	more	informal	and	ongoing	feedback,	collecting	evidence	of	student
learning,	calculating	and	reporting	grades,	and	how	teachers	report	to	parents.

Quotes

“It	is	important	for	us	to	know	what	students,	teachers,	parents,	and	community	members	think	about	how	student	learning
and	progress	should	be	reported.	Reports	should	be	designed	to	support	student	success,	and	all	members	of	the	education
community	bring	a	valuable	perspective	that	we	need	in	this	process.”

–Minister	of	Education	Tracy-Anne	McPhee

Quick	facts

The	deadline	to	complete	the	online	survey	is	April	12,	2017.
Feedback	will	be	reviewed	in	April	and	an	interim	guide	will	be	shared	publicly	in	June	2017.
Schools	will	phase	in	these	changes	over	the	next	two	years.

Learn	more:
Assessment	survey
Department	of	Education	website

Contact:

Sunny	Patch
Cabinet	Communications
867-393-7478
sunny.patch@gov.yk.ca

Kyle	Nightingale
Communications,	Education
867-336-0653
kyle.nightingale@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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